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After your Paw Prints quota(s) have been used up for the semester, Paw Prints will attempt to charge
your print jobs against your TigerStripe account. If your TigerStripe balance is empty, you’ll get an error
when you try to release your jobs about "insufficient funds." To add money to your TigerStripe account,
go to http://t1online.clemson.edu. After adding funds here, be aware that it can take a few minutes for
that money to be available.

Your Paw Prints quota(s) will renew at the beginning of the next full semester (Spring, 1st Summer, or
Fall).
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